
 

Ventilation & Fire 

Safety major works 

(project X251) 
 

Site compound – Hide Tower 

 

The containers will be delivered to Hide Tower on 
Monday 10 August 2020 between 8am – 4pm. 
 
There will be a site office, 2 welfare units and a 
storage unit. The compound will be locked every 
night. 
 
Please do not visit the site office without a 
prearranged appointment. 
               
We appreciate that this may cause some disruption 
for residents and thank you for your patience while 
we are taking delivery of this equipment. 

 

If you have any questions, please call 0800 358 
3783 and ask to speak to Lindsay Jenkins. 


